
 

 

Project website: eminnetonka.com/ridgehaven 

  
STAY INFORMED 

Subscribe to Email Updates 
eminnetonka.com/ridgehaven 

Subscribe to Text Updates 
Text “mtka ridgehaven” 
to 468-311 

PROJECT CONTACTS 

  
Chris Smith 
Construction Coordinator 
612-760-4387 (cell) 
csmith@eminnetonka.com 
 

 
Doug Hackman 
WSB & Associates 
Construction Inspector 
612-363-8073 (cell) 
dhackman@wsbeng.com 

Phil Olson 
Assistant City Engineer 
952-939-8239 
polson@eminnetonka.com 

        

 

The City of Minnetonka is preparing for the Ridgehaven 
Lane/Ridgedale Drive Improvements Project to help reduce 
congestion in the Ridgedale area. The project includes improvements 
to the street (new pavement, added turn lanes), sidewalks, lighting and 
landscaping.   

See the back of this letter for a detailed map of the project area.  

Traffic Impacts 

Ridgedale Drive will remain open in both directions (north and south) 
throughout construction. However, drivers should follow posted routes, 
drive carefully and anticipate delays.   

Plymouth Road will also remain open, but will use lane shifts during 
portions of the project. Ridgehaven Lane will be closed throughout the 
project. Cartway Lane will remain open to connect Ridgedale Drive 
and Plymouth Road 

Access to Businesses 

In order to ensure access to businesses, road closures and lane shifts 
will be kept to a minimum. However drivers can expect inconveniences 
on Ridgedale Drive, Plymouth Road and the surrounding area.  

Please encourage employees and customers to be alert, drive 
carefully through construction areas and plan accordingly for delays. 

Open to Business 

If your business would like help planning for the construction, 
contact Open to Business Program Manager Rob Smolund at 
rsmolund@mccdmn.org or 612-843-3260. 

Project Schedule 

• Early April – Construction begins 
• Late Fall – Road and utility improvements complete 
• Spring 2019 – Landscaping, street lights and final paving 

 
How to Stay Informed 

• Stay tuned to eminnetonka.com/ridgehaven for project 
information, and sign up for email and/or text project updates  

• Contact Construction Coordinator Chris Smith or WSB & 
Associates Construction Inspector Doug Hackman with 
questions or for more information. 

 
Ridgehaven Lane/Ridgedale Drive 

Improvements Project 
 March 22, 2018 


